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Iowa 27/Iowa 58 Online Meeting

Iowa 27/Iowa 58 
in Cedar Falls: 
Online Public 

Meeting

The Iowa Department of Transportation is requesting public 
input for proposed work at the Ridgeway Avenue intersection 
on Iowa 27/Iowa 58 from south of the eastbound ramps to north 
of Ridgeway Avenue in Cedar Falls in Black Hawk County. The 
project also includes widening of the eastbound entrance ramp 
at the Iowa 27 and U.S. 20 interchange. 

An online public meeting is now available to view on the Iowa 
DOT’s Public Involvement webpage: www.iowadot.gov/pim.  
To view the meeting and related content, click on “Iowa 27” 
from the list of public involvement events. The online meeting 
allows you to scroll through the information at your own pace 
and at any time. The Iowa DOT is asking interested parties to take 
a few minutes to view the information and offer any feedback.

Visit the Iowa DOT’s project-related public involvement event 
website at www.iowadot.gov/pim for information about 
scheduled public meetings and hearings, or view and offer 
input on any DOT project using the new “Map Search” feature. 
Comments and questions regarding the online meeting should 
be received by November 9, 2020. If you would like to receive 
future email notifications, or submit a comment or question 
regarding this project, go to: http://bit.ly/iowadot3547.
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